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 Hi Fellow Masters Squashies ! 

As I write this, I throw my thoughts back to 40 years to when QMSA was 
initiated. This year is the 40th Anniversary of Masters Squash in Queensland 
 and Committee recognises this important event for Masters Squash. More 
news on this as we proceed into the year. 

We have moved into 2019 Masters Squash with three tournaments completed successfully 
and with our two major tournaments, State and Australian Masters Championships well 
under way with planning. If any of our members have not offered their names as volunteers 
for these events, please step up to assist in making these events memorable for all.  

Our first tournament for 2019 was a one-day event at Acacia Ridge on 13th January which 
was specially designed for those Masters who are unable to commit to the two day 
tournaments. This year turned on another burst of January heat and 45 members sweated it 
out in a great day of Squash to kick start their squash year. Many stories were created to see 
who could come up with best way to stay cool. I think “drinking COLD Beer” was one of the 
favourites! 

The traditional long weekend Australia Day event was the next tournament in Hervey Bay on 
26th & 27th January. Once again, very warm conditions prevailed for the weekend and many 
cold refreshments were enjoyed among the 64 Masters players who entered.  I played this 
one and will admit to taking a walk into the airconditioned Gym to cool down after sweating 
it out in my first tournament since World Masters in 2018. While the numbers were down 
slightly for this year’s event, four Divisions of well graded teams enjoyed a great weekend 
with Kathy Patterson (Kats) and her team going all out to ensure all players enjoyed their 
experience in Hervey Bay. Thanks Kats! We also welcomed 3 new members to the QMSA. 

A big turnout of Masters players enjoyed a great weekend of squash action at the Gold Coast 
Centre - Labrador with 84 players and 4 new members joining the QMSA ranks.  

Next tournament is the President vs Patrons at Stafford Squash Centre on 9th & 10th March.  
Sadly, I am out of Brisbane with a Junior commitment that weekend, but you can be sure I 
will be putting together a good team of players to challenge the Patrons. Better get busy 
Murray Gaydon! 

Looking forward, it is time for you to date claim our State Titles for 3-6th May on the Gold 
Coast. Our Tournament Director, Helen, assures me that planning is well underway for 
another great State Titles (though 2018 will be hard to beat).  This year we have arranged 
another guest speaker for the Saturday night dinner dance, so a great weekend of squash 
camaraderie is assured.  

Remember to encourage your fellow Masters players who are not yet addicted to Masters 
Squash to “have a go” in all of our tournaments. Be sure to impress on them that all levels 
are catered for and welcomed.  

By the way, have you heard the news? 
        …the 2019 Australian Masters Squash Championships on the Gold Coast from 2-13th 
September 2019 is about to create record entries! That is the plan, and our amazing group of 
Team Leaders on the Organising Committee are well under way with planning to make this 
happen. 

That’s all for now!  
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Roses and Champagne for January / February 

 

PATRON 

Murray Gaydon 

ACTING PRESIDENT 

Robyn Prentice—0432 297 984 
 

SECRETARY 

Christine Goodman—0409 587 363 

EMAIL ADDRESS 

secretary@qmsa.asn.au 
 

TREASURER 

Peter Knauth—0412 025 275 

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR 

Helen Watkins—0417 005 747 

TEAM SELECTORS 

Cathy Aust, Marisa Zavattaro 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COMMITTEE 

Sue Alderdice – 0418 737 752 
Kevin Bamberry – 3398 7921 

Robyne Bamberry—3398 7921 
Trish Fox—0403 709 715 

Marisa Zavattaro – 0415 735 786 

WEB SITE ADMINISTRATOR 

Cathy Aust—0421 340 384 
webmaster@qmsa.asn.au 

NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER 

Debbie Halpern—0412 587 034 
newsletter@qmsa.asn.au 

WEB ADDRESS 
http://www.qmsa.asn.au 

 

POSTAL ADDRESS 
      PO Box 5294, Daisy Hill Qld 4127 

Happy Birthday for 

February: 
 

Keith Contessa, Yvonne Cook, 
Neil Engel, Liz Frohloff, Christine 

Goodman, Doug Haigh, Brad 
Hindle, Sheree Jennison, Ron 

Neisson, Peter Street, Chyrel Tait 

Executive & Committee Members—2018/19 

 

Happy Birthday for 

January: 

Ian Allison, Cathy Aust, Rose Fox, 
Gary Gibbs, Barry Hall, Kylee 
Hammett, Sarah Haydon, Abe 
Khizar, Denis Provera, Steven 
Richter, Rhonda Williams 

 
 

A BIG SHOUT OUT to Craig Stewart, for 
his wonderful contribution to the 

Queensland Masters 

A special THANK 
YOU to Lee Conroy 
for her continued 

photographic 
input 

QMSA AGM Sunday 5th May 2019 

Nominations are being sought for the upcoming 
QMSA AGM. 

Please find the information at the end of this Newsletter 

This Photo by 

mailto:secretary@qmsa.asn.au
mailto:webmaster@qmsa.asn.au
mailto:newsletter@qmsa.asn.au
http://www.qmsa.asn.au/
http://adgrads.blogspot.com/2009/10/bmb-need-you.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nd/3.0/
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QMSA would like to thank our sponsors for their continued support 
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• Concrete repairs 

• Office fitouts 

• Warehouse strip outs 
 

Richard Tassin – 0407 752 758 

QBCC Licence No. 1304682 
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TEAM LEADERS 

• TOURNAMENTCHAIRPERSONS: 
Robyn Prentice, Helen Watkins,  
Christine Goodman 

• SPONSORSHIP/EVENT 
COORDINATOR/VOLUNTEER 
MANAGEMENT: Robyn Prentice 

• TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR/COURT CONTROL:                 
Helen Watkins  

• MERCHANDISING: Helen Watkins  

• REGISTRATION: Marisa Zavattaro  

• SECRETARIAL: Christine Goodman   

• FUNCTIONS: Christine Goodman  

• MARKETING & PROMOTION:  Deb Halpern  

• WEBSITE & SOCIAL MEDIA: Cathy Aust 

• MASTER OF CEREMONIES, MEDIA & ENTERTAINMENT:  
Eric Summons 

• PHOTOGRAPHY: Craig Stewart  

• PRIZES: Team Leader – Robyne Bamberry 

• FINANCE CONTROLS – Peter Knauth 

• RAFFLES: Team Leaders – Lee Conroy, Shannon Anderson 

• TRANSPORTATION: Wally Christensen  

Come and join us to make this the BEST 

Australian Masters EVER! 

Players who will be participating in the 2019 AMSA Teams event 
The QMSA Committee met in January 2019, where we discussed the upcoming AMSA 
Championships and more specifically the player’s fee to participate in the Teams 
event. The Committee is mindful of the total funding that is required to host these 
Championships, and therefore, the Committee has unanimously decided not to subsidise 
the player entry fee for the Teams event for this year. The fee to participate in the Teams 
event is $70 per player, so as most QMSA players will not need to fund airfares to travel to 
the Gold Coast, this represents a significant saving for the player. This is a decision made 
for 2019 and may not reflect future AMSA Teams events. 

 
NATIONAL SQUASH CENTRE RECEIVES MAJOR FUNDING BOOST 
Squash Australia's National Squash Centre on the Gold Coast has received a major funding boost, receiving $317,923 to complete 
further upgrades to the Commonwealth Games legacy facility. 

Gold Coast MP Steven Ciobo announced the grant, saying that the upgrades will help attract future major events to the centre. 

"This is an investment to make sure we have the best possible squash infrastructure and court facilities that we can possibly have. 

"This is about an investment in the next generation of squash players coming through and making sure we continue to have great 
Aussie talent that can learn in some of the best facilities to make sure they can become not only national champions but hopefully 
world champions as well." 

Squash Australia CEO Richard Vaughan said the funding will go towards the finishing touches on the Carrara facility. 

“In 2018 Squash Australia invested around $400,000 in to the relocation of the Commonwealth Games squash courts from Oxenford 
to Carrara as part of the Squash Legacy project to create a National Squash Centre on the Gold Coast. 

"There remains a number of outstanding items to be completed including flooring, cabling, seating and other items which will 
complete the centre. 

“This will also help us cement our reputation internationally as we host five World Squash Championship events over the next four 
years including the World Doubles, Juniors, Masters and World Annual General Meeting. 
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       World Squash Federation – a great read - click on the link 

 
  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

26th April to 

4th May 2019 
https://arafuragames.nt.gov.au/ 

 

http://www.worldsquash.org/ws/news
https://arafuragames.nt.gov.au/
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World Masters Head to 
Poland In 2020 
 

25-31 August 2020 
The WSF has awarded the rights to host the 2020 
World Masters Squash Championships to Poland. 
Fittingly, the world championships boasting the biggest field will take place at the world’s 

biggest club – the 33-court Hasta La Vista Club in the historic city of Wroclaw. 

 

Are you going to Mackay??? 
Helen Watkins has offered to put together some 

discounted accommodation options if we get enough 
numbers. 

Contact Helen as soon as possible and 
get your name down! 

Ph: 0417 005 747  
 

SQUASH 52 – MACKAY 
23-24 March 2019 

QMSA has a new home!! 
 

Daisy Hill Squash Centre has offered to 
accommodate the QMSA and given a home to   
our paraphernalia!! 

Enjoy some of the benefits this will bring to our 
Masters Squash players! (more info to come!) 

Come along to the Daisy Hill Squash tournament – 
6-7 April and take a look. 

In line with that we now have a PO Box – PO Box 5294, Daisy Hill Qld 4127 
 

ATTENTION Past State Title Holders 
Can you please make sure you return your State Title 
Trophy to Robyne Bamberry as soon as possible.  

Robyne’s contact details are: (or bring them along to the next tournament) 
Ph: 07 3398 7921 
23 Indus Street, Camp Hill Qld 4152 

 

http://www.malaysia-students.com/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
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Memorable Moments — Acacia Ridge 

 

    

     

Click for 

more 

photos 

http://qmsa.asn.au/
http://qmsa.asn.au/
http://qmsa.asn.au/
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 Memorable Moments — Hervey Bay 

    

Click for 

more 

photos 

http://qmsa.asn.au/
http://qmsa.asn.au/
http://qmsa.asn.au/
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 Memorable Moments — Gold Coast Squash - Labrador 

 

 

   

Click for 

more 

photos 

http://qmsa.asn.au/
http://qmsa.asn.au/
http://qmsa.asn.au/
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Results 
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Currently the QMSA does not hold Public Liability Insurance. This policy is reviewed annually by the 
QMSA. Clubs hosting QMSA tournaments are responsible for that provision as a Club and Q Squash 

covers Q Squash fixture players’ accident insurance through their affiliation fees to Squash Australia, and 
only for Q Squash related events, NOT for QMSA sanctioned events. 
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